
 

 

Stater Bros. Markets Extends Operating Hours 
 

San Bernardino, California (April 24, 2020) - Effective Monday, April 27, 2020 all 169 Stater Bros. 
Markets locations will modify their temporary operating hours to 8:00 a.m. to 11:00 p.m. The stores will 
continue to offer an exclusive senior shopping hour from 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 a.m. daily. These store hour 
modifications will be effective until further notice. 
 
“We are dedicated to serving our community by offering our valued customers additional time to shop 
for their essential needs,” stated Stater Bros. CEO Pete Van Helden.    
 
Stater Bros. Markets will continue to take preventive measures to protect the health and safety of its 
valued customers and loyal employees.  All employees are required to wear face coverings, plexiglass 
barriers have been installed on all checkstands, and social distancing and sanitation protocols will be 
maintained throughout the day. The company will continue to follow the guidance provided by health 
professionals and the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC).   
  
About Stater Bros. Markets: 
Stater Bros. Markets was founded in 1936 in Yucaipa, California, and has grown steadily through the 
years to become the largest privately-owned supermarket chain in Southern California.  The Company 
currently operates 169 supermarkets, and there are approximately 18,000 members of the Stater Bros. 
Supermarket Family.  Since 2008, Stater Bros. Markets and Stater Bros. Charities have contributed more 
than $80 million in food and funds to local Southern California communities. For more information about 
Stater Bros. Markets, visit www.staterbros.com. 
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